



April 8, 2025

Dear FBISD Community,

On Monday, April 7, 2025, the Fort Bend ISD Board of Trustees approved the attendance boundary to open Ferndell Henry Elementary School and address overutilization at Heritage Rose Elementary School. These changes will take effect beginning in the 2025-26 school year.

You can find details about these changes and frequently asked questions on the <u>Attendance Boundaries webpage</u>. You may also reference the <u>recorded video and documents</u> discussed at the Monday, April 7, 2025 Board meeting.

FBISD Administration is working diligently to make the transition as seamless as possible for our students, parents, and staff. Please be assured that we are committed to supporting the needs of every student, regardless of which campus they attend.

Impacted families will receive information in the coming weeks with additional details regarding the boundary change.

Thank you for your partnership!

Kristin Tassin

FBISD Board President